
From: Chuck Broyles <cbroyles@pittstate.edu>

To: <bethell@house.state.ks.us>, <decastro@house.state.ks.us>,

<flaharty@house.state.ks.us>, <goico@house.state.ks.us>, <hill@house.state.ks.us>,

<holland@house.state.ks.us>, <kirk@house.state.ks.us>, <landwehr@house.state.ks.us>,

<longp@house.state.ks.us>, <miller@house.state.ks.us>, <morrison@house.state.ks.us>,

<neighbor@house.state.ks.us>, <patterson@house.state.ks.us>, <phelps@house.state.ks.us>,

<reitz@house.state.ks.us>, <schwab@house.state.ks.us>, <sharp@house.state.ks.us>,

<showalter@house.state.ks.us>, <storm@house.state.ks.us>, <williamsj@house.state.ks.us>,

<wilson@house.state.ks.us>

Date: W ed, Feb 4, 2004  3:38 PM

Subject: Athletic Trainer Licensure

Please allow the following to serve as my personal opinion toward

Athletic Training Licensure:

As a collegiate football coach, I am writing in support of having

athletic trainers receive proper licensing from the State of Kansas.  I

agree that athletic trainers have obtained a level of expertise in the

immediate care, rehabilitation and prevention of injuries to the

physically active.  I further agree that the credentialing level of

licensure is important to the professionalism of athletic trainers

currently working in Kansas.  Additionally, the licensure of athletic

trainers will protect the public from unqualified individuals performing

athletic training in the state of Kansas.  Since the athletic training

educational requirem ents changed earlier this year, they now adequately

reflect the level of licensure s imilar to other allied health

profess ions.  If you have any questions or comments, please fee l free to

contact my office by calling 620/235-4389.
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